
Dear Consultee, 
 
Much Marcle Draft Neighbourhood Development Plan – Regulation 14 Public 
Consultation  
 
I am writing on behalf of Much Marcle Parish Council to consult you on the 
Regulation 14 consultation draft Version 4.3 of the Much Marcle Neighbourhood 
Development Plan (NDP).  
 
Please find attached a copy of our draft NDP together with the completed proforma, 
where relevant (i.e. Environment Agency and Welsh Water). 
 
The Regulation 14 Public Consultation Period on our draft NDP will extend 
from Monday 7th November 2016 until Tuesday 3rd January 2017. 
 
Please send any comments/responses to the Secretary of the NDP Working Party 
by email to jeffrey375@btinternet.com no later than Tuesday 3rd January 2017. 
 
Regulation 14 Consultation Process 
 
An explanatory leaflet about the consultation draft NDP Version 4.3, and how and 
when everyone who lives and works in the parish can contribute to shaping our 
common future will be distributed by Parish Councillors to every household in the 
parish during the week beginning 31st October. 
 
The text of the explanatory leaflet will be published in the December 2016 issue of 
The Mercury (parish magazine). 
 
Digital copies of the consultation draft NDP Version 4.3 will be made available to 
view and/or download from the community websites: 
muchmarcleparishcouncil.org and muchmarcle.net. 
 
Physical hard copies of the consultation draft NDP Version 4.3 will be made 
available at Much Marcle Stores, Graham Baker Motors, The Memorial Hall and at 
the home addresses of all Much Marcle Parish Councillors.  
 
A Public Consultation Meeting to discuss the consultation draft NDP Version 4.3 
will be held from 1930-2130 at The Memorial Hall on Wednesday 7th December. 
 
The Evidence Base Summary, Working Party Reports and all other documents 
concerning the draft NDP will be made available on the Parish Council website 
muchmarcleparishcouncil.org.  
 
Please have a look, let us know what you think and submit your 
comments/responses to this consultation to jeffrey375@btinternet.com. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

James Marsden 
Chair, Much Marcle NDP Working Party 


